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Jesse Moffatt 

George Deegan introduced 
Jessie: The National Music Cen-
tre (NMC) is a national catalyst 
for discovery, innovation and 
renewal through music.  
 
In its new home at Studio Bell, 
NMC will preserve and celebrate 
Canada’s music story and inspire 
a new generation of music lovers 
through programming that includes on-site and 
outreach education programs, performances, art-
ist incubation, and exhibitions.  
 
For more information, please visit:   

nmc.ca/about-us 
 
The founding member of NMC’s collections de-
partment, Jesse has been with the organization 
since 2000, when it was still known as the Chi-
nook Keyboard Centre.  
 
Jesse is a musical instrument designer, restorer, 
and conservation specialist in training. Jesse was 
heavily involved in the design and development of 
Studio Bell and currently oversees the creation of 
new exhibitions, preservation of more than 2,000 
artifacts and artist access to NMC’s vast collection 
of “living” instruments. 
 
Here is Jesse’s LinkedIn Profile:  Jesse’s LinkedIn:  
 
The NMC MISSION: 
 

To give Canada a place that amplifies the 
love, sharing and understanding of music. 
 
The NMC VISION: 
 
To be a national catalyst for discovery, in-
novation and renewal through music. 
 
Jesse explained that NMC’s  roots can be traced 
back to the installation of a pipe organ; known as 
the Carthy Organ in Calgary’s Jack Singer Concert 
Hall in 1987.  

https://bit.ly/2IKLlVc
https://www.nmc.ca/about-us
https://www.linkedin.com/in/jesse-moffatt-7a4136b/?originalSubdomain=ca


 2 

 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Jesse Moffatt: National Music Centre 

With the Carthy came the genesis of the International Organ Festival and Competition presented by Tri-
umphEnt, which ran annually in Calgary from 1990 to 2002. The Carthy and the success of the festival subse-
quently inspired the creation of a new organization, the Chinook Keyboard Centre, which began developing a 
collection of keyboard instruments in mid-1996. 
 
Chinook Keyboard Centre was soon renamed Cantos Music Museum and the scope of its collection expanded 
beyond keyboard instruments to include electronic instruments and sound equipment. In the year 2000, the 
museum began hosting concerts and offering gallery tours. 
 
In 2003, TriumphEnt and Cantos Music Museum joined forces as Cantos Music Foundation, expanding pro-
gramming to the collection and gallery spaces. Then, in 2005, an exhibition commemorating 100 years of mu-
sic in Alberta planted the seed to expand the organization’s scope to chronicle, celebrate, and foster a broader 
vision for music in Canada. And so, in February 2012, Cantos became the National Music Centre (NMC). 
 
A new era in NMC’s legacy began in 2013 when construction started on its new building, Studio Bell. The 
160,000 square-foot architectural masterpiece in the heart of Calgary’s East Village opened on Canada Day 
2016 to the enthusiasm of music-lovers, tourists, teachers, and Calgarians alike. 
 
Today, Studio Bell is home to NMC’s expanded collection, which includes 
more than 2,000 rare instruments and artifacts, as well as four Canadian 
Music Halls of Fame. With interactive educational programming, live per-
formances, engaging exhibitions, and in-house artist incubation, NMC’s 
new home is so much more than a museum. It is a hub for music, innova-
tion, and cultural discovery in Canada. 

 
Jesse went on to explain the history of 
some of the legacy buildings that have 
been incorporated into the neighbourhood 
of the NMC, including the King Eddy which was once a biker bar, before becom-
ing the first blues bar.  
 
He went on to tell the story the King Eddie owner who embraced desegregation 
and promoted the opportunity to invite individuals of colour to mix with whites.  
 

NMC invites you to experiment, perform and record in one of the most unique recording environments in the 
world. Our studio environments include three control rooms, three live rooms, three isolation booths, one live 
music venue, and access to over 300 musical instruments spanning 450 years of music technology. 
 
Record using one of three historic 
analogue consoles in any combina-
tion of adjoining live rooms. 
 
 Each live room is designed to have 
its own sound and has a selection of 
historic musical instruments suited 
for the uniquely designed spaces. 
 
 
 
 



 3 

 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Jesse Moffatt: National Music Centre 

Jesse explained the NMC’s  Four Pillars of Service  
EXHIBITIONS: NMC will preserve Canadian culture and identity by sustaining our musical heritage. 
Their exhibitions exist to share the sounds, stories, instruments, and artifacts of our past and present in an in-
novative and engaging format accessible to all.  
ARTIST DEVELOPMENT: NMC will 
foster emerging and established musi-
cal talent. Their artist development 
programs will offer artists time and 
space to create, experiment, innovate, 
and record in our world class record-
ing environment. Artists will also have 
access to our living collection of histor-
ic instruments, legendary recording 
equipment, and expertise.  
PERFORMANCE: NMC will elevate 
the live performance experience for 
diverse audiences large and small. 
Their performance venues, including 
the Performance Hall and historic King 
Eddy — host local, national, and inter-
national artists from across the musical spectrum.  
EDUCATION: NMC will foster curiosity, discovery, and learning through music. Our education programs 
offer a diverse range of inclusive and collaborative learning opportunities for music lovers of all ages and back-
grounds. From our school programs designed for students in Kindergarten through Grade 12 to our Master in 
Residence program, we bring the stories of Canadian music to life. 
 
To learn more about the history and future of the NMC – or to find out about the next event, visit their website 
here: http://www.studiobell.ca/visitor-information 
 
Speaker Questions: 
 

Q: Will the Bell Centre ever feature a Randy Bachman exhibit?  
A: Yes. They will soon be home to an archives and collection as a part of an exhibition scheduled for 2020 
 
Q: Any Plans for a  Gord Downie exhibit (Tragically Hip)? 
A:  Yes. But this one will take some time. It has been in the 

planning and negotiation stage for a couple years, but will 
be coming eventually.  

 
Q: Can you get a reward for finding an exterior tile that has 

disconnected from the building? 
A: No – and don’t try to take one off. 
 
Q: Any events you’d like to promote? 
A: Yes, we offer $10 date nights (check website) as well as sea-

son passes that are 20% off for a limited time.  
 
Q: What did the project cost? 
A: $191 million – 75M of which came from government. The majority of annual operating funds come from 

events, donations, memberships and fundraising.  
 

Jim Cairns thanked Jesse by calling attention to his massive contributions to this project and the City 
itself, despite his young age. He thanked him for an engaging lunch and presentation, and applauded him for 
inspiring more questions (5) than any speaker before him.  

http://www.studiobell.ca/visitor-information
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Good afternoon and Welcome to the Rotary 
Club of Calgary South for February 7, 2019 
 
As most of you know Art Borzel passed away 
on Tuesday afternoon at Agape Hospice. Art 
was a long-time member of our club and 
served as Treasurer for several years. We 
will certainly miss his tall stature around 
Rotary House.  
Let’s honour Art with a moment’s silence. 
 
Joke of the day: A lot of jokes about blonde females float around the internet but some may be 
surprised that there is a whole group of jokes about men that many do not see. Enjoy this other side of 
the coin. 
 
One day my housework-challenged husband decided to wash his sweatshirt. Seconds after he stepped 
into the laundry room, he shouted to me: What settings do you use on the washing machine. It de-
pends I replied. What does it say on your shirt? He yelled back: Brisbane Broncos. … and they say 
blondes are dumb. 
 
Q: What do you call an intelligent, good looking, sensitive man? A: A rumour 
 
Q: Why do little boys whine? A: They are practising to be men 
 
Q: What do you call a handcuffed man? A: Trustworthy 
 
Q: What does it mean when a man is in your bed gasping for breath and calling your name? 
 A: You didn't hold the pillow down long enough 
 
Q: How do you keep your husband from reading your e-mail? A: Rename the email folder 'Instruction 
Manuals' 
 
Please join Lisa Fernandes in the singing of O Canada and Rotary Grace 
 
Head Table: Jesse Moffat, George Deegan, Jim Cairns, Chad Hason and Jim Fitzowich  
 
Bulletin Editor: Chad Hason   Photographer: Clive Pringle 
 
Visitors: Virjie Azeem (Guest: Ernie Yaskowich), Jesse Moffatt 
(Guest Speaker), Greg Von Eliw (Guest: Glen Godlonton), Darlene 
Whitmore (Guest: Brenda McKinley), Imma Dike-Shittu (Rotary Club 
of Calgary Chinook), Brad Maxwell (Guest: Luke DaSilva), Liisa Lehtio 
(YEX Student) and Michael Vandezande (Guest: Ted Stack) 
 
Health and Wellness: George and Lois Adam say Hello and Leon 
Popik is still suffering but says hello 
 
Stay In School Mentors: Earl Huson wants to reminds all mentors 
that their report cards are due and to send to him directly 
 
50/50 Draw: Clive Pringle awarded Bob Brawn with $155 
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Club News 

Sergeant at Arms: Jim Fitzowich:  
 
Neil Fraser was last week ’s 50/50 winner and was asked to donate out of pocket whatever 
he deemed acceptable as there was nobody to fine him last week. 
 
Larry Kennedy was fined for his amazing feat of achieving an 8-ender in curling against 
a team of “old, blind pensioners”. The winning team (Rose, Mark, Troy, Larry) were fined 
$20 each and were scolded for the complete lack of respect for their elders. Larry pointed 
out that the same team beat Jim’s team the previous week. The room laughed at Jim.  
  
Hugh Delaney was called out for his newest television commercial, a spot for Home 
Instead, and his table was fined $10 for the honour of rubbing elbows with such a star.  
 
President Ron recognized Jim Fitzowich with a Building Community pin for his ongoing commitment to 
helping the club, specifically his role as mediator for the Stampeded Foundation meetings over the past few 
weeks  

 
Valentine’s Day Luncheon: February 14th at Rotary House. Please register online.  
Click Here: 
 https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2019-rotary-valentine-s-day-luncheon 
 
Couples and singles are welcome, and are reminded that roses and chocolates 
are never as sweet over video.  
 
 
 

Stampede Legacy Project: In recognition of the decision on the Legacy Project and as a thank you; The 
Stampede Foundation has invited all members of the club to attend the “Arts In Motion” Championships on 
Sunday February 24 at 3:00PM at the Nutrient Western Event Centre at Stampede Park. An email was sent out 
to you with the details. 
 
Rotary Adventures in Citizenship: Brad Brewster is accepting applications now. See bulletin for details. 

Paul Harris Fellowship Awards  
Jack Thompson gave out a PHF+5 and PHF+6 pin to 
Don Taylor. Steve Mason and Jamie Moorhouse re-
ceived PHF +1 pins  for their weekly contributions to 

meeting multi-media.  They also received a standing ovation from the club  
 

Membership Day: Shellie Marshall wants to remind everyone to “Bring a Friend to 
Rotary” on February 28th. There is a poster in the bulletin. Shellie has lined up speakers for 
the day but if you have any questions please contact her at: shellie@matrixstaffinggroup.com. If 
you can’t attend but have a guest, friend or prospect who is interested in Rotary please contact 
someone from the club to host them at this meeting as it will be a great information session 
about Rotary and our Club. You are more than welcome to buy your guest lunch but we do have 
up to 25 lunch tickets from the Recruiting Committee Budget for guests on a first come, first 
served basis.  

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2019-rotary-valentine-s-day-luncheon
mailto:shellie@matrixstaffinggroup.com
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Valentine’s Day Luncheon 

RSVP BY: Tuesday February 12th. Click the link below to Register online: 
 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2019-rotary-valentine-s-day-luncheon 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2019-rotary-valentine-s-day-luncheon
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Bring a Friend to Lunch Day: February 28 2018 
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Club Announcements 

Wine and Spirits Club: The next club get together is February 13th at 7:00 pm. 
The theme will be chocolate; this can be interpreted however guests like.  
 
Kevin MacLeod will be hosting us for the evening and provid-
ing light snacks.  
Guests are asked to bring a bottle under $30 with a few tasting 
notes to share with the group.   
Please RSVP Christine Kyte at: christine.e.kyte@gmail.com or call 
403-831-4498  

NEXT VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITY 
MUSTARD SEED DINNER: The next Mustard Seed Event is on Tuesday April 16th  
 

Email: harryrpelton@gmail.com   Cell: (403) 585 - 2625   Home: (403) 244 - 9140 

STAY IN SCHOOL PROGRAM MENTORS 

Report cards are now available and we would appreciate you forwarding at you earliest 
convenience to my attention. Contact me if you have any questions. Your mentoring of 
our SIS Students is much appreciated. 

Submitted by: Earl Huson  ehuslink@telusplanet.net 

 

RONALD McDONALD HOUSE DINNER 

We prepared and served a roast beef dinner to the residents of Ronald McDonald House on Tuesday February 5th. We 

served approx. 40 meals at a cost of $450 for the food. Special thanks to Ted Stack and Maureen Hutchens for helping 

out.  We had several compliments on the meal. 

CASINO 
 

Special thanks to all of the volunteers who helped out with the Casino on February 2nd and 3rd. 
There were Rotarians, spouses, relatives and friends.  In total, it took 36 volunteers, 18 per 
day. Night shift required 12. A special to those who did the night shift. The casino closed at 3 am 
and we were not out of there until almost 4am. Our share of the Casino is pooled city-wide by 
calendar quarter. We should know in April or May what our share is.  We expect it to be in excess 
of $60,000.  Our next Casino is likely fall of 2020.  Thanks again for all your help  

mailto:christine.e.kyte@gmail.com
mailto:harryrpelton@gmail.com
mailto:ehuslink@telusplanet.net
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Club Announcements 

Larry Kennedy, Mark Ambrose, 

Roselyn Jack and Troy Fredeen 

got an “8-Ender” on January 

29th. For those of you that don’t 

curl this is a perfect score. 

 Rotary Curling League 

On behalf of the Calgary Stam-
pede Foundation, it is my pleas-
ure to invite you as a Rotarian 
and a guest to join us for the 
Stampede Showband, Arts in Mo-
tion event. This event is a gather-
ing of drummers, dancers and 
twirlers from all across Alberta, 
showcasing their talents in the 
final show of the season – a cele-
bration worth attending. 
  
Details: 
 
Date: Sunday, February 24, 2019 
Location: Nutrien Western Events Centre, 
Stampede Park 
VIP Reception: 2:30 pm  Show time: 
3:00 pm  Dress: Casual or business wear 
  
Please RSVP to me directly by email 
at cmorrow@calgarystampede.com  or by 
telephone at 403.261.9176 at your earli-
est convenience. 
  
Kindest regards, 
  
Cassandra Morrow  
Stewardship and Events 
Calgary Stampede Foundation 
T 403.261.9176 
C 403.970.8659 
cmorrow@calgarystampede.com 
www.stampedefoundation.com  

mailto:cmorrow@calgarystampede.com
mailto:cmorrow@calgarystampede.com
http://www.stampedefoundation.com/
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Small Grants 

ARBI: ASSOCIATION FOR THE  
REHABILITION OF THE BRAIN INJURED 

Stan Cichon presented a cheque to the Executive Di-

rector  Mary Ellen Neilson for $11510 for two rehabilitation 

therapy tables 

CALGARY SENIOR’S RESOURCE CENTRE 
Rod Bower presented a cheque to the Executive 
Director Lori Paine in the amount of $5,000 for two 
mobile care Work Stations   

CHILDREN’S LINK 
Bryan Burt presented a cheque to the 
Executive Director: Erwyn Dewald for 
$7500 for renovations to allow for Special 
Needs and Wheelchair Access 

HILLHURST SUNNYSIDE  
COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

Bryan Burt presented a cheque to the Exec-
utive Director  Kate Stenson for $7500 for 
Board and Meeting Room Upgrades 

NEW HEIGHTS SCHOOL 
Bryan Burt presented a cheque to Amy 
Ansell, Director of Development for $4230 
for new Projectors designed for autistic 
children to be used in classrooms to re-
place old and failing overhead projectors 
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Rotary Adventures in Citizenship Program 

 
 

 
 
 

 

We are fast approaching the time to select a student to go to Ottawa for this great opportunity.  

This annual event provides a unique opportunity for a select group of young Canadians to come 

together for a better understanding of our country.  Through meetings with political leaders, senior 

officials, and others they learn a great deal about the workings of our democratic institutions.  

Through meeting one another and having discussions among themselves, they learn to appreci-

ate the diversity of Canada and the privileges and responsibilities of citizenship. 

Our club will be sending one student to this event.  To be eligible they must be between 16 to 18 

year of age and have excellent potential to become community leaders.  The program is intended 

for Canadian citizens or those with landed immigrant status.  It is not open to foreign exchange 

students.  The club pays all costs associated with registration to the program and travel costs.  

Students are billeted with Rotary Club members in Ottawa. 

More information on the program can be found at:  www.rotaryottawa.com 

Interested students have until February 22nd, 2019 to submit an essay of between 500 - 1,000 

words on the following Topic: 

Alberta – Explained to a fellow Canadian:  “How would you introduce your province and home 

City?  Why would other Canadians travel to Alberta?  What value does Alberta add to Canada?  

What challenges is Alberta facing and what do we need the rest of Canada to understand and 

support. 

Entries must be emailed to Brad Brewster by the deadline.  
If you or the prospective student have any questions feel 
free to reach out to Brad as well at: brewster.brad@ymail.com 

 

http://www.rotaryottawa.com
mailto:brewster.brad@ymail.com


 12 

 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
2019 Larry Kwong Memorial Chinese New Year Dinner 

Here are a few pictures from the 2019 

Larry Kwong Memorial Chinese New Year 

 
To view more photos click the link below: 

:https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/PhotoAlbums/2019-

larry-kwong-memorial-chinese-new-year-dinner 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/PhotoAlbums/2019-larry-kwong-memorial-chinese-new-year-dinner
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/PhotoAlbums/2019-larry-kwong-memorial-chinese-new-year-dinner
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Partners Research Project and Activities 

A cheque for $ 5000.00 was presented to Calgary Performing Arts. 

Calgary Rotary Partners will sponsor Awards in Excellence to the 

winners in several different categories at the 2018-19 season. 

Beads of Courage 

Description:   Beads of Courage Program received a cheque for $ 2,500.00. 

Funds will support providing beads to children coping with serious illness 

by helping them record, tell and own their stories of courage through 

beads. Kelly Brittain presented a cheque for $ 5000.00 to ROARR, Robin-

son Outreach at River Crossing.  

Kelly Brittain presented a cheque for $ 5000.00 to ROARR, Robinson 

Outreach at River Crossing.  

The funds will support their Equine Assisted Learning programs for sen-

iors & teens from the Boys & Girls Club. 

First Photo: Maureen Hutchens presented a cheque for $1,000 to The Calgary Fiddler’s Association. These 
funds will allow them the means to provide interactive performances at Seniors Homes and the Alberta Chil-
dren's Hospital, hospices and other facilities where music brings smiles to those in need. 

2nd Photo: Maureen Hutchens presented a cheque for $2,571 to Sonshine Community Services. They were in 
need of new appliances for their residential shelters, which bring hope and healing to families in need. These 
funds will buy 2 fridges and 2 stoves this year. 
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Partners In Print 

CALGARY SOUTH ROTARY PARTNERS’ ACTIVITY SCHEDULE 

Sarcee Bingo: Thursday during September, October, November, January and April. 
Rose Tea is the first Thursday in May 2019. 
 Contact:   Lois Silverthorne:     403-288-6695   lsilver3@telus.net 
Assistant: Dianne Ostermann:  403-278-3654   ostercms@telus.net   
Bridge Club: Our group has become small. All members are invited. We play on 

 &   each month: Calgary Golf & Country Club.  Lunch: 11:45, fol-
lowed by bridge.   
Contact:  Norma Carroll: 403-252-2655   crcnec@telusplanet.net      
Carol Cairns:   403-288-3873   cairnsjandc@shaw.ca    
Lunch Bunch: Third Thursday of each month (except December and February). Visit 
some of Calgary and area dining gems! 
Contact:   Maureen Watson: 403-246-0497   marenny@shaw.ca 
   
Investment Club: The Second Thursday of every month. 9:00 am Breakfast at The 
Calgary Golf & Country Club 
Contact:   Lorna Hamm: 403-720-005   lorna@lornahamm.com 

  
Movie Club: Tuesdays (when available) Mixed day/evening times 
Contact:    Denise MacLeod: 403-771-1913   denmacleod@shaw.ca 

Rotary Partners Book Club Meeting 

At: Calgary Golf & Country Club 

When: February 25, 2019: one week later due to Family Day 

Time: Please be there ready to start at 9:30 am. Please email ja-

netopp@shaw.ca by Thursday February 21
st
 so we can reserve you a spot. 

We are anxious to hear about all the books you have read this past month! 

Please remember to return the books you have borrowed. 

Jane Topp and Maureen Hutchens 

 

mailto:lsilver3@telus.net
mailto:ostercms@telus.net
mailto:crcnec@telusplanet.net
mailto:cairnsjandc@shaw.ca
mailto:cairnsjandc@shaw.ca
mailto:marenny@shaw.ca
mailto:lorna@lornahamm.com
mailto:denmacleod@shaw.ca
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FEBRUARY 2019: WORLD UNDERSTANDING 
 
Feb 11:  RCCS Board Meeting 
Feb 14:  Valentine’s Day Luncheon at Rotary House  
Click link to Register for Valentine’s Day Luncheon: 
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2019-rotary-valentine-s-day-luncheon 
 
Feb 21:  Stay In School Golf Presentation 
Feb 28:  Membership Development Day: Bring a friend to lunch 
 
MARCH 2019: WATER AND SANITATION 
 
Mar 7:     Calgary Search and Rescue Alberta Association 
Mar 14:  St. Patrick’s Day 
Mar 21:  BitQuest CEO Koleya Karringten: Intro to Blockchain and Crypto Currency 
Mar 28:  To Be Determined 
 
APRIL 2019: MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH 
 
Apr 4:   To Be Determined 
Apr 11:  New Member Celebration: Evening Meeting: Hangar Flight Museum 
Apr 16:  Mustard Seed Dinner Prep and Service: Foothills Location 
Apr 18:  Ann Maria Sysiak: Canadian Parks Society 
Apr 24:  Partners Luncheon: Willow Park Golf and Country Club: 11:30 am 
Apr 25:  Bob Sartor: Calgary Airport Authority 
 
MAY 2019: MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH 
 
May 2:  Dream Home Registration Kickoff 
May 9:  St. Mary’s 4 Way Test Contest 
May 16: Janice McTighe: Renfrew Educational Services 
May 23: Stay In School Luncheon: Carriage House Inn 
May 30: To Be Determined 
 
JUNE 2019: ROTARY FELLOWSHIP 
 
June 6:  To Be Determined 
June 12: Annual Partners Dinner: Willow Park Golf and Country Club: 5:00 pm 
June 13: Stampede President Presentation 
June 20: Charity Day Presentation 
June 27: Changing of the Guard 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
RCCS Calendar 

Health, Wellness & Transportation for January and February 2019 

Contact Earl Huson at: eshuslink@telusplanet.net or: 403 686-0828 if you know of anyone  that is not well, 
that could use a visit or a ride to a Rotary Meeting.  

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/952/Event/2019-rotary-valentine-s-day-luncheon
mailto:eshuslink@telusplanet.net
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Suite 120, 200 Rivercrest Drive SE 
Calgary AB T2C 2V5         Visit us at: www.rotarycs.org 
(403) 244 9788 
 

Office Administrator: Kathyann Reginato  email: kathyann@rotarycs.org   

2018 2019 Club Officers 
President: Ron Prokosch:                        rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com 
President-Elect: Chas Filipski           chasfilipski@gmail.com 
Past President: Bill LeClair            leclair@calgarylaw.com 
Club Secretary: Larry Stein                 larry.stein@shaw.ca 
Treasurer: Don Mintz                    treasurer@rotarycs.org / donmintz@shaw.ca 
Partners Interim President: Karen Grant       lkgrant@shaw.ca 
 
2018 2019 Directors 
Club Service: Operations: Len Kushner           lkushner@drivesportswear.com 
Club Service: Membership and Social: Glen Godlonton  glen@godlonton.com 
Club Service: Ways & Means: David Young      dsy39@yahoo.com 
Community Service: Jim Hutchens                 jmh_calgary@hotmail.com 
Community Service: Ways & Means: Dana Hunter     drmuir@shaw.ca 
International & Vocational Service: Kevin MacLeod      kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca 
Youth Service: Dorothea Schaab          schaabd@telus.net 
 
Other Important Contacts 
Audit Chair: Penny Leckie            penny@taxtherapist.ca 
Communications & Public Image Chair: Toby Oswald-Felker toby@shawlink.ca 

Constitution, Bylaws and Governance: Sherry Austin  srains@shaw.ca 
Dream Home Chair: Jim Bladon               jbladon@atb.com 
Health Wellness & Transportation Chair: Don O’Dwyer    dpodwyer@hotmail.com 
Large Grants Chair: Myrna Dube-Thompson              myrnadube-thompson@shaw.ca 
Small Grants Chair: Mark Ambrose            markambrose@shaw.ca 
Social Committee Chair: Keith Davis       daviscomm@shaw.ca 
Stay In School Golf Tournament: Ted Stack      ehtedstack@gmail.com 
Stay In School Scholarship Program Chair: Bill Sumner bsumner@shaw.ca 
Programs and Tours Chair: Jim Fitzowich             jfitzowi@telusplanet.net 
World Community Service Chair: Jamie Moorhouse    jamie@talkinglightmedia.com 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Contact Information 

Weekly Meetings & Bulletin Requirements 
 
If you are asked or request to speak at a weekly meeting please note the following: 
 
 Advise President Ron that you wish to make an announcement on Monday before the meeting by email 
 
 Provide a digital copy of your notes to the Bulletin Editor and/or Kathyann Reginato in advance of the meet-

ing. If you can’t then immediately after the meeting 
 
 At a minimum please give the Editor your hand written notes after you speak 
 

This is for Speakers, Intro Speakers, Thankers and anyone making announcements at the Podium. 
  
We cannot guarantee that your announcement can be made if you don’t provide this information. 

 
Thank you for your assistance with this. It is very difficult for the Bulletin Editors to take so many notes at a 
busy and loud meeting so let’s help them out  

 

http://www.rotarycs.org
mailto:kathyann@rotarycs.org
mailto:rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com
mailto:chasfilipski@gmail.com
mailto:leclair@calgarylaw.com
mailto:larry.stein@shaw.ca
mailto:treasurer@rotarycs.org
mailto:donmintz@shaw.ca
mailto:lkgrant@shaw.ca
mailto:lkushner@drivesportswear.com
mailto:glen@godlonton.com
mailto:dsy39@yahoo.com
mailto:jmh_calgary@hotmail.com
mailto:drmuir@shaw.ca
mailto:kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca
mailto:schaabd@telus.net
mailto:penny@taxtherapist.ca
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